
From: Lisa M. Sox <LisaSox@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/5/2012 1:33:09 PM
Subject: RE: Personnel Announcement

Thank you for the update! 
Lisa

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 12:32 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Personnel Announcement

FYI

From: Steward, Barbara
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 1:58 PM
To: SCDEW Employees
Subject: Personnel Announcement

December 4, 2012

To: All DEW Employees

From: Abraham J. Turner
Executive Director

Subject: Personnel Announcement

I am pleased to announce the following changes to the Executive Leadership Team, which are effective today.

Kerry Paul is the interim Chief of Staff. Ms. Paul has been with the agency since July 2010 and most recently
served as the Director of Human Resources.

Dr. Erica Von Nessen is the interim Assistant Executive Director for Unemployment Insurance. Dr. Von Nessen 
has served the agency since June 2010 and has held several roles including Assistant Executive Director of 
Unemployment Insurance and most recently Director of Research and Planning.

Koa Morgan is the interim Director of Human Resources. Ms. Morgan has been with the agency since August 
2010 and most recently served as Assistant Director of Human Resources.

Please join me in wishing Ms. Paul, Dr. Von Nessen and Ms. Morgan success in their new endeavors.
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